Docket No. 50-225 JAN 31 1985

Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute

ATTN: Dr. R. T. Lahey, Chairman
Department of Nuclear Engineering
and Science

Troy, New York 12181 -

Gentlemen:
Subject: Inspection 50-225/84-03 (11/28/84-11/29/84)

This forwards our report of a routine safety inspection at Rensselaer Polytechnic
Institute Critical Facility, Schenectady, New York. That inspection consisted of
observation of activities, examination of procedures and records, and interviews
of personnel.

The inspection found no violations or significant concerns, and you need not reply
to this letter.

Our inspector also verified the steps you have taken to correct the violation
brought to your attention in a letter dated March 7, 1984. We have no further
questions regarding this matter.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

vi'agiuad Signed By:

Edward C. Wenzinger, Chief

Projects Branch No. 3

Division of Project and
Resident Programs

Enclosure: NRC Region I Tuspection Report
50-225/84-02

cc w/encl:

Dr. D. R. Harris, Faci'ity Director

Dr. F. E. Wicks, Oper tions Supervisor

Dr. G. Judd, Vice Provost for Plans and Resources
Public Document Room _PDR)

Local Public Document Room (LPDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)

State of New York
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bce w/encl:

Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Senfor Operations Officer (w/o encl)

T. Rebelowski, SRI, Millstone 3

DPRP Section Lhief

T. Martin, DRS&S
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